
From: Tisdale, Matthew 
Sent: 2/24/2012 4:19:08 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Rules 15 and 16 

Hi Brian, 

I'd like to begin a discussion with PG&E on Rules 15 and 16 which govern iine and service 
extensions. Cmr Florio plans to open a rulemaking to reconsider aspects of these rules later this 
year. He has asked me to lay the ground work for that OIR, which will include talking with your people 
and asking for their help in several ways. 

To begin, could we plan a entry level discussion? I'd like to begin with a briefing from PG&E on how the 
rules are working in practice. I'd also be intereseted in an introduction to most relevant data points 
concerning line and service extensions. As the meeting date approaches, I hope to be able to provide 
some more specificity to my inquiry. 

If you'll provide an initial connection with the applicable PG&E staff, I'll ask my assistant to follow up and 
find a time of mutual convenience. I'd be joined by ALJ Burt Mattson who is helping us with the project. 

Best, 

Matthew 

SB GT&S 0221879 


